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NOTICE OF TERMINATION OF RULEMAKING 
 
The New Mexico Public Regulation Commission is providing notice of cancelation of the rulemaking public hearing 
scheduled on Friday, May 15, 2020, at 9:30 a.m., at the offices of the commission located in the fourth floor hearing 
room of the old PERA building, at 1120 Paseo de Peralta, Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501 in accordance with 
subsection C of section 14-4-5 NMSA 1978. 
 
The proposed new rule assigned part number 17.9.2 NMAC entitled PROCUREMENT REQUIREMENTS FOR 
INVESTOR OWNED ELECTRIC UTILITIES and the rulemaking proceeding under case no. 18-00030-UT has 
been terminated by the New Mexico public regulation commission. 


